PAACL NEWS

Port Alberni Association
for Community Living

THE PAACL
ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 2
IS UNDER RENOVATION FOR ™ i

THE NEXT YEAR.
IN THE MEANTIME, THE
ADMIN TEAM WILL BE

RELOCATING TO
5062 ANGUS _
THANK YOU EVERYONE | | z o
FOR YOUR PATIENCE AND [T Camile's Hairg)
HARD WORK.
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PAACL AGM is slated for Wednesday, June 14th, 2023 at
12:00pm; Location TBD.
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The Pathways program
HAS RELOCATED TO
5100 Tebo Ave

Thank you Amanda Dawes, [ ~ 0¢longs
= ¢

Krista Nelson and ;

everyone who visited us at

the recent L

Find out more about PAACL aPﬂMQ&[@& 'Aﬂé)fgl?d\'/'ﬁ!ls on Facebo

to stay up to date on news, events, stories, and photos throughout the month!




